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GLOVERSVILLE ---- Theatre Workshop, the Colonial Little Theatre playwrights group, will hold its 2012 organizational meeting Wednesday, April 25 at 5 p.m. in the second-floor conference room of the Glove Performing Arts Center, 42 N. Main St.

Theatre Workshop annually produces its New Play Festival of staged readings. The 2012 festival will be presented Nov. 2, 3, 9 and 10 at Colonial Little Theatre, 1 Colonial Court, Johnstown.

Now entering its seventh season, the group is open to aspiring playwrights, directors and production staff, and all people with an interest in theatre.
Believing new plays to be the lifeblood of theatre, Theatre Workshop was organized in 2006 to develop new plays for production as staged readings at Colonial Little Theatre, and to raise money for the theatre’s Capital Fund. 

 To achieve this goal, Theatre Workshop invites aspiring playwrights from the greater Capital Region to submit scripts of original plays for the festival. The deadline for submissions is June 1, 2012.
 For further information about Theatre Workshop, and for submission guidelines and a submission form, contact Wally Truesdell, (518) 725-3886, or wtruesdell@nycap.rr.com. 

